
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Karen Carter' <kcarter@scacog.org>

Date: 7/3/2013 9:29:19 AM
Subject: RE: Westside Aquatic Center

How low will you go? Amazing what people will do. 

Thanks for the update.

Tony

From: Karen Carter [mailto:kcarter@scacog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 9:18 AM
To: Andrea Smith ; Tim Womack; Steve Pelissier
Cc: Kester, Tony; Theriot, Susan; Dickinson, Gerry
Subject: Westside Aquatic Center

On the morning of July 1, I was notified by Andrea Smith that the power to the above named center in Greenville was 
out due to a transformer blowing in the area. The participants were being sent home because they did not know 
when the power would come back on. I approved for Senior Action staff to pack up the lunches and give them to the 
participants to take home with them due to this being an emergency situation.

On the news last night, it was reported that a copper thief was the cause of the power outage. As yet, the suspect
has not been apprehended.

Karen B. Carter, Aging Director
Appalachian Council of Governments 
30 Century Circle, PO Box 6668 
Greenville, SC 29606
864-242-9733, kcarter@scacog.org
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